
 
 

44-20 (to the World Outreach Standing Committee) 
From the World Outreach Committee  

 
The World Outreach Committee recommends that the 44th General Assembly APPROVE 
MAF (Mission Aviation Fellowship) as an EPC World Outreach Cooperative Agency.  

 
Rationale: MAF is a longstanding ministry that has been critical in bringing the gospel to the 
most remote places and people in the world for decades. It is an organization that EPC World 
Outreach is fully aligned with. Kelly and Rebecca Green, EPC members and former longtime 
missionaries are headed back to the field with MAF. Sending and supporting our own is a high 
value in the EPC and we want to do that for the Greens who are applying to World Outreach as 
coop workers. As determined by the WOC this couple and their work is aligned with EPC World 
Outreach and the EPC and would benefit by having them commissioned as World Outreach 
workers. Approving MAF as an official cooperative agency would enable this to happen as well 
as create options for future workers to serve. 
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https://epc.org/2024-committee-report-wo/
https://epc.org/wp-content/uploads/Files/2-What-We-Do/2-General-Assembly-Meeting/2024/CommitteeReportAttachments/MAF.pdf

